STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

September 15, 1983

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088

GOVERNCR STATE LAND OFF'CE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 3750
15051 827-580C

XK D&M, Inc.

1701 Greenville Avenue
Suite 202

Richardson, Texas 75081

Attention: Pat Earris

Re: Geophonic Resources
Mary Xay State Well No. 2
Sec. 16, T=-26-N, R-36-E

Dear Mr. Harris:

Thank you for the information you provided in our
telephone conversation relating to the above-referenced
well. As I am sure you are aware, the Oil Conservation
Division is very concerned that some action be taken as
quickly as possible to have this well properly pluaged.

Te is my understanding that K M & D believes that
final arrangements for the plugging of this well can be
made within the next several weeks, prior to the end of
September, 1983. I would appreciate being informed at the
earliest possible date of exactly what those plans are and
when the actual plucging operation will begin so that we
can arrange for a field inspector to be on site.

T look forward to hearing from you on thils matter.

Sincerely,

W. PERRY PLEARCE,
General Councgel
WPP/dr



